
3-22-24 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

The St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled is accepting funding proposals from 

eligible not-for-profit organizations to serve St. Francois County residents with developmental 

disabilities for FY’25. Proposals are due by 12:00 PM on Friday, May 3rd, 2024. For more information or 

for a copy of the funding application guidelines, contact Amanda Newberry, Executive Director, St. 

Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled at (573)-756-0595. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send Affidavit of Publication with bill to: 

Amanda Newberry, Executive Director 
SFCBDD 
P.O. Box 652 
Farmington, MO 63640 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



3-22-24 

 

BID NOTICE: The St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled is soliciting sealed bids 

from not-for-profit transportation services providers to provide transportation to  individuals with 

developmental disabilities within St. Francois County for FY’25. Sealed bids are due by 12:00 PM on 

Friday, May 3rd, 2024. For more information, or bid specifications, contact Amanda Newberry,  

Executive Director, St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled at  (573) 756-0595. The 

St. Francois County Board for the Developmentally Disabled reserves the right to reject any and all bids 

for any reason deemed justifiable.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please send Affidavit of Publication with bill to: 

Amanda Newberry, Executive Director 
SFCBDD 
P.O. Box 652 
Farmington, MO 63640 
 


